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On April 14, 2015, the Department of Labor (the “Department”) re-proposed a regulation
(“2015 Proposed Rule”) defining who is a “fiduciary” under the Employee Retirement
Income Security Act of 1974 (“ERISA”) as a result of giving investment advice to an
employee benefit plan, plan fiduciary, plan participant or beneficiary, IRA or IRA holder. In
addition to the 2015 Proposed Rule, the regulatory package of materials issued by the
Department includes (1) two new proposed prohibited transaction class exemptions
(“PTEs”): a “Best Interest Contract” exemption, and a “Principal Transactions” exemption,
(2) amendments to several other existing PTEs, and (3) a separate Regulatory Impact
Analysis.

The attached Memorandum provides a detailed overview of the 2015 Proposed Rule and
the Best Interest Contract exemption, as well as a brief summary of the Principal
Transactions exemption and amendments to existing PTEs.

Howard Bard
Assistant General Counsel
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